
Qatar  stresses  role  of
natural  gas  in  meeting
economic  and  environmental
challenges

Qatar has stressed the importance of natural gas in meeting
the  economic  and  environmental  challenges  facing  energy
consumers around the world.

Many countries around the world are searching for the right
balance of reliable and secure sources of energy, which can
drive their growth, while addressing environmental concerns at
the same time, HE the Minister of State for Energy Affairs
Saad bin Sherida al-Kaabi told the 21st ministerial meeting of
the Gas Exporting Countries Forum (GECF).

“In this effort, many are discovering the versatile, flexible,
economic, and environmental qualities of natural gas as a key
enabler in the journey to achieve a lower-carbon economy,” he
said.

He stressed on Qatar’s commitment to ensuring the continued
availability of reliable LNG (liquefied natural gas) supplies
to world markets, and to promoting greater growth in the LNG
industry, as well as to serving the growing needs of its
clients.

“We all have the same objective: To place natural gas at the
heart of the energy industry as a fuel of the future to affirm
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our true belief that natural gas is a cornerstone in the
energy  transition  and  a  destination  fuel,  not  merely  a
transition fuel,” he said.

Drawing  attention  to  unprecedented  recurrent  climatic
conditions,  including  mean  temperatures,  turbulent  seasonal
cycles and extreme events, al-Kaabi had recently said it is
time to take another look at natural gas and the number of
advantages it has to make it a pivotal element in any strategy
to tackle environmental challenges.

Qatar has highlighted the efforts to reinforce its position as
the world’s leading LNG producer, which include the North
Field expansion to increase the LNG production capacity to
110mn tonnes per annum by 2024, and a major ship-building
campaign to build up to 100 LNG carriers over the next decade.


